
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PARTNERS OF CLEVELAND CLINIC 
 
It is with deepest regret to inform our patients that continuing to operate the St. Ouen 
branch of our practice is no longer viable.  
 
Despite significant efforts, we have been unable to attract enough new doctors to the Island 
to run three sites. The Covid-19 pandemic has also highlighted the deficiencies that 
operating out of a small premises exposes with regards to infection control and keeping our 
patients and staff safe. 
 
We look forward to serving our St. Ouen’s patients at our St. Brelade surgery (Unit B, 
Millennium Properties, Red Houses) or our St Helier surgery (12 Cleveland Road, St Helier), 
and would like to take this opportunity to thank sincerely those in St. Ouens who have 
supported us over the last 25 years.  
 
For further information regarding Cleveland Clinic, please get in touch.   
 
Cleveland Clinic – St Helier 

 
 
Cleveland Clinic – St Brelade (Red Houses) 
 
 


